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Circular 094 

 

                                                     07 November 2022 

 

Dear Residents, 
 
Speed limit in the Village and general awareness. 
 
In an ongoing effort to improve our village and to ease traffic flow and curb the continual 
problem of speeding in the village, I would like to reiterate the speed limit of 20 Km in the 
Village. 
 
Despite having signs up around the Village and advising visitors and residents of the speed limit 
in the Village, we still have continual speeding taking place.  This is of a huge concern as we 
have so many residents that enjoy walks through the Village. 
 
Ignoring stop signs is also a concern and we would like to ask that everybody please ensure 
that they stop fully at all the stop signs.  Also please refrain from cutting the corners as this 
decreases your visibility to pedestrians. The T-junction at Heron and Loerie Lane is particularly 
susceptible to this.  Please do not cross over the white lines when using this t- junction. 
 
Please can we all try to adhere to the limit and stop signs and create awareness in the Village 
and with visitors.  We really love all our residents and don’t want anybody to get injured 
 
Thank you in advance of your cooperation and support! 
 

   
Kind regards 
 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 


